
 
 

 

 

Bonaventure Drive & Laurence Street, Hanmer 

Road Improvements  
 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be completing road improvements on 

Bonaventure Drive from Dominion Drive to the end, and on Laurence Street 

from Bonaventure Drive to 100m eastward. 

Construction by the City’s contractor, Beamish Construction Inc., will be 
carried out this Summer/Fall of 2022.  
 

Construction Details: 

 Placement of the final lift of asphalt. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During construction, there may be dust and noise in the area. The City makes every 
effort to reduce the impact to nearby residents and business owners. Thank you for your 
patience as we work to improve the roads and infrastructure in your neighbourhood. The 
City of Greater Sudbury and its contractors are committed to public safety and will 
monitor the ongoing progress of construction. 

Questions about construction can be directed to:  

Project Manager:    Field Inspector:    

Krista Trafford     Dan Ebsary                                                        

249-377-9760      705-690-6204   

krista.trafford@greatersudbury.ca  dan.ebsary@greatersudbury.ca    

mailto:krista.trafford@greatersudbury.ca
mailto:dan.ebsary@greatersudbury.ca


 
 

 

 Traffic:    

Plans are in place to manage traffic in the area to ensure the safety of workers and residents. You may 
experience some delays and increased traffic on nearby main and side streets.  

 

 Driveway Access:    

If temporary driveway closures are required, the contractor will provide notice to the affected properties 
and make arrangements for alternative access and parking when necessary.  

 

 Road and Sidewalk Access:    

Safe access for pedestrians will be maintained. Parents are reminded to teach children about road safety 
in active construction zone areas. Residents who have accessibility needs, such as wheelchair access, 
are asked to contact the City Field Inspector or Project Manager listed on this notice.  

 

 Emergency Services and Public Transit:  

Access for police, fire and paramedic services vehicles will be maintained at all times.  
Public transit detours may occur during construction. Please call GOVA at 705-675-3333 or visit 
www.greatersudbury.ca/gova/ for information. Should the work affect the school bus route, the 
Sudbury Student Services Consortium will inform you of any changes to the scheduled route. 

 


